
 

 
 
Apolline Kohen 
Committee Secretary 
Community Affairs and Legislation Committee 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 
 
 
Dear Secretary 

 
I am writing in relation to the Community Affairs Committee, Health Policy, Access and 
Support, on 15 February 2024.  
 
I wish to provide clarification on evidence provided to the Committee during its examination 
of the Department of Health and Aged Care (page 96, of the Proof Hansard refer). 
 
In answering a question from Senator Rice, Russell Herald said, ‘…That's in relation to 
broader activities across the entire program, which is across 80 services.’  
 
The number of 'services’ was an approximation. For clarification, collectively, Future Fit 
participants deliver services across 77 sites or Meals on Wheels branches. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Thea Connolly 
First Assistant Secretary 
Home and Residential Division  
Department of Health and Aged Care 
 
11 April 2024 




